
May 15, 2012  

 

 

Announcement regarding the revision of the Mid-Term Business Plan 

 

We would like to announce that the target values for the last fiscal year of our Group’s Mid-Term Business Plan 

(from the fiscal year ending in March 2011 to the fiscal year ending in March 2013), which were announced in 

May, 2010, have been revised as outlined below. 

 

1. Our Group’s mid-term business goals (consolidated) 

<Revised target values> 

 

 Business result for the 

fiscal year ending in 

March 2011  

Business result for the 

fiscal year ending in 

March 2012 

Target values for the fiscal 

year ending in March 

2013 

Orders received 1,656 1,952 1,940 

Sales 1,411 1,897 2,030 

Operating income 54.1 83.2 80 

Ordinary income 61.6 90.3 86 

Net income 37.0 43.7 53 

(Unit: 100 million yen) 

 

<Reference: Target values revised on May 16, 2011> 

 Business result for the 

fiscal year ending in 

March 2011  

Target values for the fiscal 

year ending in March 

2012 

Target values for the fiscal 

year ending in March 

2013 

Orders received 1,656 1,750 1,760 

Sales 1,411 1,760 1,760 

Operating income 54.1 59 62 

Ordinary income 61.6 65 68 

Net income 37.0 37 40 

(Unit: 100 million yen) 

 

2. Reason of revision 

We have successfully reached our target values for the last year of our Mid-Term Business Plan, which was 

revised in May, 2011, in terms of orders received, sales, and incomes earned, ahead of schedule during the last 

fiscal year, ending in March 2012.  

With regard to the domestic economy, although business conditions have been moderately improving, the situation 

is likely to remain uncertain due to concerns about the prolonged impact of the electricity supply problem, the 

appreciation of yen, and increases in resource prices.  

It is anticipated that the global economy will be adversely affected due to the fiscal and monetary instability in 

Europe. However, economic growth, especially in emerging countries, is predicted to stay strong, which is 

expected to contribute to our Group’s achievements. 

In order to meet the expectations of all of our shareholders and other parties involved, we have set the new target 

values in order to achieve a higher mid-term goal given these circumstances. 

There is no change in our basic policy or measures in terms of achieving our business goals.     


